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MINUTES OF PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN HEARING 

Hearing of submissions and further submissions made on the Variation to the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan: Te Pūtahi Ladies Mile 

Minutes of Proposed District Plan Hearing heard by Independent Hearing Panel held the Crowne 
Plaza, Queenstown at 9:29am on Monday 27 November 2023. 
 
PANEL 
 
Commissioner Jane David Allen (Chair) Hoani Langsbury, Ian Munro, Gillian Crowcroft and Judith 
Makinson  
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
 
Lucy de Latour and Kate Woods from Wynn Willaims Counsel for Council, Geoffrey Brown (Planning 
Expert) for Council. Lynley Scott and Shelley Dawson Hearing Administrators.  
 
PUBLIC  
   
10 members of the public and one media 
 
 
 
Recording 1: Te Pūtahi Ladies Mile – 27.11.2023 
 
Commissioner Hoani Langsbury welcomed everyone to the hearing then each commissioner 
introduced themselves. The Chari Commissioner David Allen thanked everyone for joining (in person 
and watching the livestream) and explained how the day’s hearing would be conducted.  
 
 
9:40am Lucy de Latour from Wynn Williams presented Council’s legal submission to the 

panel and responded to questions from the panel. 
 
10:30am Kate Woods from Wynn Williams presented Council’s legal submission to the panel 

and responded to questions from the panel. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned for a break at 11:14am and reconvened at 11:29am  
 
 
Recording 2: Te Pūtahi Ladies Mile – 27.11.2023 
 
11:29am Ms Woods continued her presentation to the Panel and responded to questions 

from the panel. 
 
11:37am Ms de Latour continued her presentation (ecology and followed by stormwater) to 

the Panel and responded to questions from the panel.  
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12.00pm  Mr Geoff Brown (Planner for Council) presented Planning Evidence for QLDC and 

responded to questions from the panel. (Power Point Presentation and Provisions 
are provided on council’s website) 

 
 
The meeting adjourned for a lunchbreak at 12:41pm and reconvened at 1:27pm  
 
 
Recording 3: Te Pūtahi Ladies Mile – 27.11.2023 
 
1:27pm Mr Brown continued his presentation for QLDC and responded to questions from 

the panel. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:40pm to be reconvened on Monday December 4th at 11am 2023. 
 
 


